
In His Name, the Most Kind, the Most Merciful                                Friday 29th September 

Message from the Acting Headteacher  

Asalaam Alaikum Parents and Carers,  

 

I pray you are all well. Thank you to many parents who attended our Curriculum Workshop and 

Meet the Teacher event earlier this week. It is always wonderful to see children proudly 

showcasing their learning to parents and visitors! All the information from the workshop can be 

accessed on our school website: Year 1; Year 2; Year 3 

 

Thank you to many parent volunteers who have been conscientiously supporting Mrs Jessa in our 

library; your efforts are very much appreciated. 

 

Please see additional information on: Build your Library, Readathon, School Book Fair and 

Competition. 

 

Also, attached is information for Parenting Workshops at our school, led by the Harrow Early 

Support Team; please note there is no parking on site for this event.  

 

And lastly, please see attached information about Milad un Nabi hosted by FoHPS, in collaboration 

with the school.  

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Saad  

Brookshill, Harrow Weald, HA3 6RR| www.hujjatprimary.org 

office@hujjatprimary.org| 020 8189 9730 

Message from the Faith Leader  
 
Asalaam Alaikum Parents and Carers, 

This week we reflected on verse 263 from Surah Al Baqarah, 

Chapter 2, which says: 

عْرُوفٌ قَوْلٌ  ن  خَيْرٌ  وَمَغْفِرَةٌ  مَّ ُ غَنِىٌّ حَلِيمٌ  يتَبْعَهَُآ أذَىً  صَدَقةٍَ م ِ    وَٱللََّّ
A word of kindness and forgiveness are better than charity 

followed by hurtful words. And Allah is Self 

Sufficient,  forbearing.   

We talked about how we can show kindness through our 

words and actions and were inspired by how powerful 

kindness and compassion can be when we read the story 

‘Kindness is my Superpower’. We reflected on how we show 

kindness to our friends, families, teachers and neighbours. 

 

I ask you as families of Hujjat Primary School to be role models in showing these values to our 

school neighbours, staff and each other. May Allah (SWT) help us all to always show compassion 

in our thoughts, words and actions in our relationship with Allah (SWT), ourselves, our families, 

our friends, staff, neighbours and the wider community. May He help us to always be role models, 

representing the compassion that the Prophet Muhammad (PBUH) taught us. Insha’Allah. Ameen.   

Have a blessed weekend, 

Mrs Jessa 

https://hujjatprimary.org/year-1-for-year-groups
https://hujjatprimary.org/year-2-for-year-groups
https://hujjatprimary.org/year-3-for-year-groups


‘Pupil of the Week’ Achievements 
 

Each week of this half term, we focus on one of our school values.  During PSHE 

lessons and assemblies we discuss the importance of our school values and how 

we can demonstrate these by following the example of our beloved Prophet 

(PBUH) . The value for this half term is compassion.  We are very proud of our 

pupils demonstrating this value! 

 Pupils’ of the Week 
22nd September 

Pupils’ of the Week 
29th September 

An Noor  Zain H Nadia 

Al Haqq Ilyas M Layla Z 

Al Kareem Ammar J Zayn 

Al Hakeem Yusuf Zahra K 

Al Khaaliq Amaal Sara 

Al Wahhaab Muhammad Y Ameera Z 

Ar Raoof Sofia Maryam 

Ash Shakoor Noor Zoha 

Attendance Awards  

Well done to  Al Hakeem class for 

achieving the best attendance 

across school with 98.4% 

 Well done to Al Wahhaab class for 
achieving the best attendance 

across school with 99.26%          
w.e. 29th September. 



The Amin Ambassadors 
 

We are so proud of our first ever school councillors. This week, our school 

council came together for the first time.  

 

We spoke about right to have an opinion and for it to be listened to, as stated 

in the UN Rights of a Child document. Then we reflected on the verse of the 

Quran from Chapter 3 of the Quran, verse 110 
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“You are the best community ever raised for humanity—you encourage good, 

forbid evil and believe in Allah” 

 

We spoke about our important role as school councillors to be role models and 

represent our class by listening and putting forward their ideas and opinions 

and helping to improve the school by promoting and living our school values 

encouraging good to make our school the very best community.  

 

We decided that the best role model for our School Council would be Prophet 

Muhammad (saw) so we looked at some of his titles to come up with an 

inspiring name for our school council. Our friends and teachers have entrusted 

us with an important role, so we have decided to call ourselves The Amin 

Ambassadors, inspired by the title of the prophet ‘Al-Amin’ meaning ‘The 

Trustee/The Trustworthy’ 

 

Congratulations to our Amin Ambassadors: 

 

Class The Amin Ambassadors 

Al Kareem Ayla B 

Al Hakeem Yusuf H 

Al Khaaliq Amaal AH 

Al Wahhaab Muhammad Yahya M 

Ar Raoof Aaliya H 

Ash Shakoor Zoha K 



Events Dates and timings 

Statutory Reception Baseline  
Assessments  

Monday 11th September – Friday 13th 
October  

Whole School Photographs  
Children to come to school in smart uniform. 
There will be mindfulness sessions during P.E.  

Thursday 5th October and Friday 6th 
October 

Harrow Early Support for Parents: Coffee 
Morning (No parking onsite for event) 

Thursday 5th October 9.00-10.00am  
All parents welcome! 

Harrow Early Support for Parents: 
Supporting Positive Behaviour  
(No parking onsite for event) 

Thursday 12th October 9.00-9.45am 
Book via School Office 

FoHPS—Milad Un Nabi afterschool 
celebration 
(No parking onsite for event) 

Wednesday 11th October 3.30-5.30pm 

Flu Immunisation (all children) Monday 9th October  

All About EYFS workshop for parents 
(Online)  

Wednesday 4th October 5.00-5.45pm  

Reading in EYFS workshop for parents 
(Online)  

Wednesday 11th October 5.00-5.45pm  

Mathematics in EYFS workshop for 
parents (Online)  

Wednesday 18th October 5.00-5.45pm  

Hujjat Primary School Book Fair Monday 16th - Thursday 19th October  
School Library -  

Readathon Sunday 1st October– Tuesday 31st 
October 

Dates for your diaries: 

Additional Information: 
 

Birthdays and treats 

We would be very grateful if parents and carers not bring in party bags or 

edibles for children’s birthdays.  

As an alternative, why not donate a book to the school for all your friends to 

enjoy to mark your special day. We have put a list of wonderful reading books, 

and recommend you buy a book/ books from this list and donate to the school. 

Please see flyer below for more information. We will put a special birthday 

message inside the book/ books on behalf of your child. Thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

Key Stage 2 Playground Update 

 

As we are installing a brand new trim trial, the Stage 2 Playground will be out 

of use from Monday 2nd October—Friday 13th October.  

 

Year 3 Parents and Carers are requested to drop off and collect children in the hall 

through the Office  Reception doors. The timings for Year 3 will remain the same 

8.30-8.45am/ 3.15-3.30pm. 



How to donate a book? 
1. Visit the webpage: https://www.amazon.co.uk/registries/gl/guest-

view/24B1TK7B17HRJ 

2.  Browse the books on our wishlist 

3. Click the book/books you would like to donate  

4. Click add to cart  

5. Click proceed to checkout or go to your cart 

6. When checking out please select delivery address as ‘Hujjat Primary 

School’s Gift Registry Address’ 

7. Add a gift message if you wish, for example 

• Donated to mark the event of ____________.  

    Please recite a Salwaat. 

• Please recite a Surah Fatiha in memory of ___________ 

• Donated as a gift for the families of Hujjat Primary for my ____ 

birthday 

8. Proceed with payment 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/registries/gl/guest-view/24B1TK7B17HRJ
https://www.amazon.co.uk/registries/gl/guest-view/24B1TK7B17HRJ


How to take part? 
1. Print the Readathon Sponsorship form on the next page 

2. Read the Quran regularly and record  what you read and 

learn. You can be reading from the Quran, practicing the 

Arabic alphabet, learning Quranic stories or memorising 

a surah. There are so many ways to take part! 

3. Ask your friends and family to sponsor you for reading 

or learning about the Quran (per verse, per story, per 

page, per 10 minutes) 

4. Collect the sponsorship money and donate it via our 

JustGiving page by 13th November 2023: https://

www.justgiving.com/campaign/quranreadathon  

Please note: we are a cashless school 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/quranreadathon
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/quranreadathon




Book Fair 

We are pleased to host a fantastic Book Fair from  

Monday 16th October—Thursday 19th October at the 

School Library from 3.00-3.30pm. 



Book Fair Competition 

Please encourage your child to participate in this  

Competition!  


